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Yakubovich, Mark

To: Lute, Jeremiah
Subject: RE: DOA Quarterly Claims Reporting

From: Lute, Jeremiah <Jeremiah.Lute@mt.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 1, 2025 5:15 PM 
To: Yakubovich, Mark <Mark.Yakubovich@legmt.gov> 
Cc: Harris, Don <Don.Harris@mt.gov> 
Subject: DOA Quarterly Claims Reporting 
 

Good evening, Mark, 
 
I am submitting this report under M.C.A. § 2-6-1033 on behalf of the Department of Administration and 
the attached agencies who opted to share their report through us. 
For the April-June 2025 quarter: 
 
The Department of Administration and its Divisions reported no claims. 
 
Montana State Fund reported 1 claim, which was “filed” at Montana State Fund.  
 
The Lottery, MPERA, MTAB, TRS, and the OƯice of the State Public Defender reported no claims. 
There were no claims deemed to be “frivolous” that are not included in the agencies’ reports. 
No other attached agencies submitted a claims report to the Department of Administration. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 

 
  
Jeremiah Lute  |  Legal Assistant 
OƯice of Public Information Requests 
Department of Administration 
DESK 406.444.2686 
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